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Introducing the NEW Genealogical Records    

Committee Pin 
 

Exciting news!  Beginning January 1, 2021, GRC volunteers can start working toward the 
necessary credits to purchase this beautiful new pin which may be worn on the official DAR 
ribbon. 
 
The GRC’s purpose is to collect and index unpublished source records of a genealogical 
nature and once prepared in the proper format, they are forwarded to the DAR Library for 
final placement. 
 
Primary source documents found in DAR Library continues to be a valuable resource for 
prospective members looking to prove their lineage for membership and to current 
members working on supplementals.  Ensuring the vitality of the DAR Library is an 
important mission and you can be a part of this valuable work. 
 
Did you know that our DAR Library is recognized as one of the finest genealogical 
repositories in the world?  Did you know that these collected records are available to 
everyone through the GRS online database?   
 
The new GRC pin will be available at the DAR Insignia Store later in 2021, but you can start 
now and work toward the 100 pages necessary to qualify for the pin.  Up to five companion 
bars can be added for additional levels of achievement earned.  Credits are earned for every 
submitted/approved page forwarded to this State Chair after January 1, 2021.   
 
For more information, visit the Genealogical Records Committee page on the NSDAR 
members’ website or the KSDAR members’ site SIP under Genealogical Records Committee.  
And please remember… you can ALWAYS contact me on how to get started! 


